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28/04/2025  21:31:132025/1685/P OBJ M S H I am opposed to yet another multi-story development to be waved through by Camden Council 

despite local opposition. The Builder Depot is a vital resource for local tradespeople and artists 

like myself. Travis Perkins, nearby was also closed when the land was redeveloped for a 

multi-story block. It seems no consideration has been given to the already failing infrastructure 

that cannot cope with the traffic as it is. This new development will result in yet more cars on the 

road and in the area meaning parking places for exisiting residents will become harder to 

access. There has to be a point when enough is enough but this it appears is nowhere in sight. I 

work in Blackburn Road and this latest development will mean a poorer quality of life for me and 

many local residents.

174 Iverson Road
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